
 

Prayer 
 

From our Year Six Leavers: 

Dear God,  

Thank you for our wonderful journey through primary school. Sorry if we sometimes took our teachers and time 

here for granted. Please help us on our transition to High School and help us to make new friends, Amen 

From our GIFT group 

O Lord, 

Bless us all, keep us safe throughout the summer holidays as we do lots of different activities with our families 

and friends. We ask that everyone has a good time whether they are at home or go away. Please help us get 

ready for a new school year and help us to work hard and have a great time in our new classes. 

Amen 

Please click to find out more about our 

school 

Facebook  

Twitter 

‘I can do all things through Christ who 

strengthens me.’     

Phil 4:13            
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https://www.facebook.com/people/Eccleston-St-Marys-CE-Primary-School/100064054624454/
https://twitter.com/eccleston_ce?lang=en-GB


Year 5 
 
A HUGE well done to the Year 5 Orienteering team who won the Chorley Sports 
Partnership Orienteering Competition on Wednesday evening. They competed against 13 
schools in collecting 8 markers set out around Astley Park using a map. Working in pairs, 
they showed excellent teamwork and perseverance in finding all the points as quickly as 
they could. What an excellent way to finish the school year. Go Team St Mary's! 

Infants 

All the infants enjoyed an ice-lolly treat on Monday 
afternoon. 

Mrs Latham 

 

Mrs Latham would like to thank 

everyone for their cards, presents, 

kind words and good wishes on her 

retirement. 

She has been overwhelmed by 

everyone’s generosity and how lovely 

it was to see so many people at her 

farewell assembly. 



Returning to School in September-Information 
 
Please remember there will be a change to our school hours on our return to school in 
September.  School will open in the morning at 8.45am for an 8.50am start and all 
children will finish the school day at 3.20pm except for Little Explorers who will finish at 
3.15pm. 

 
 
If you experience any issues booking ACE Club on the School Spider App when we return 
on Tuesday 3rd September, please be assured you can still bring your child to our 
breakfast club or use the after school club. You can phone school and leave a message for 
Mrs Gates on the answer phone and she will book your child onto the system. 
 
This also applies to booking and choosing school meals. If you experience any difficulties 
before the first day back, we can help your child choose from the menu in class and put 
their order onto the app. 

Letters Home 
 
Whole School— Head of Governors End of Year Letter 
 
Whole School—Mrs Birchall’s End of Year Letter 

School Dinners 

Due to rising food costs we have been advised by Lancashire County 

Council that the price for school meals will increase to £2.70 in 

September. 

Please remember to pay any outstanding dinner arrears before we break 

up for the summer holidays.   

 

Summer Holiday Activities in Chorley & South 
Ribble  
 
Please see the link below for events taking place in Chorley and South 
Ribble this summer. 
 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/events 






